N\ City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 18-1063, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council
Meeting of: 09/4/2018

Title:
Presentation by City Manager Michael Spurgeon on the results of the 2018 GO Bond
Election including action plan for implementation of projects

Background:

Broken Arrow voters approved six propositions for the 2018 Build Our Future BA General Obligation (GO)
Bond on Tuesday, August 28. This is the largest municipal bond package in the history of the City of Broken
Arrow.

City staff has already started the process of prioritizing the projects and deciding when during the life of the
bonds those projects will be completed based on current needs and demands. Michael Spurgeon, City Manager,
will recap the election, results, and action plan for implementing the projects during a presentation to the City
Council.

Cost: $0

Funding Source: N/A

Requested By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager
Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager
Attachments: None

Recommendation:

No action required.
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